OSSA Presidents message January 7 2018

We are starting yet another year of Oregon Skeet Competion and not much has changed from last year. Same officers and same clubs.

This will be the 48th year of our organization and in two years we will be cerebrating our 50th. Any idea's or suggestions?

JCSA Trap Club held a winter league and shot under the lights. Had some new shooters come out and everyone had a good time. Thanks to Jerry Gunter for setting everything up. Bill Nelson is having open shoots at the Medford Club this summer to encourage more participation in registered shooting.

As we discussed at our last meeting we need to keep trying to increase participation in our sport.

The State Championship will be held in Grants Pass again this year and we can look forward to another good shoot at the best venue in the NorthWest.

Grants Pass will kick off the 2018 season with a 200 bird Doubles shoot on Sunday February 18th. Mark your calendars and come out for some fun.

Noel Cobbs President